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GUIDELINES FOR VOLUNTEER POINTS:

e Each player’s Parents/Guardians must complete 2 Volunteer Points during the season

e Maximum 4 points per Family (ex: Families with 3 players are only required to fulfill 4 points)
e Points depend upon services provided (see below)

e Points do not carry over from previous seasons or carry forward

e Points are non-transferrable, must be earned by Parent/Guardian

e Buyout Cost is $100 (max buyout cost per Family is $200)

Recurring Team Volunteer Opportunities and Points as designated by the Team Help Sheet:

e 1 Manager 2 points

e 2 Assistant Coaches 2 points per coach

e 1 Team Coordinator 2 points

e 2 Field Crew 2 points each (must attend Field Day 1/27 for 2" point)
o 1 Lead Scorekeeper 2 points (AA through Majors only)

Recurring League Volunteer Opportunities and Points as posted on our website:

e Snack Bar attendant 1 point per shift

e Grill Master (BBQ duty) 1 point per shift

e Field Day (1/27) 1 point

e Qualified Umpires* 1 point per game (parents may umpire)

* A Qualified Umpire is one that attended the District 30 Umpire Mechanics Clinic
* Jr. Umpires do not earn Volunteer Points

«» HOW DO I SIGN-UP FOR VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES?
Volunteers sign up on our website AnaheimHillsLL.com under the Volunteer Tab.

«» HOW DO | REPORT VOLUNTEER POINTS | HAVE EARNED?
Each completed volunteer point must be reported at AnaheimHillsLL.com under the Volunteer Tab.
(Recurring Team Volunteer positions (above) do not need to fill out the form. This information will
be on the Team Help Sheet that is required to be turned in to the league.)
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HAVE VOLUNTEERING QUESTIONS?
Please email our league Secretary at ahllsecretary@gmail.com
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PLEASE REMEMBER: AHLL only exists because of the work of our Volunteers. When the community
does not contribute, it takes away from our children and their overall experience. We actively keep
track of league volunteer hours and the failure to contribute will restrict your ability to be involved.

This is a one year commitment for the Board of Directors. We will access at the end of the season based on success,
popularity of buyout, future volunteer opportunities, feedback from families and financial profit/loss.



